CLARENCE ANGLE

IL PRODUCER 3718 24th STREET « SWIFT 8-4207 » LUBBOCK, TEXAS

Pebruary 8, 1964

State of New Mexico

0il Conservation Commission
P.0O.Drawer DD

Artesia, New Mexico

Att: Mr., M.L.Armstrong:

Dear Mr. Armstrong:

In reply to your letter January 30, 1964 regard Everna
FPaircloth # 1 Unit-C, 32-7S-27E Chaves County, New Mexico,
We have done a lot of work on this well and it is now
shut down to try to repair which lookd like a bad cement
job on it. Intend to get to work on the wells in the
field starting the first of next week if permissable
weather. Thanking you for your courtesy in operations.

Very truly yours ’

{ [/ //, yd

Clarence Angle



